
Darryl & Patricia Pickett 
2952 Bandana Rd. 
Lacenter, KY 42056 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 61 5 
Frankfort. KY 40602-061 5 

RE: Docket Number 2004-001 68 

June 7.2004 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

As the proposed wireless communication center will be located across the highway (less 
than 500 feet) from our home we have several concerns about this facility. The first and 
foremost being that we chose to build our home and raise our family in a country/rural 
setting. The addition of this tower across from our home takes away from that purpose. The 
tower will most definitely affect our quality of life. At night the lights blinking from the tower 
will be a nuisance and could keep us awake. As the tower will practically be in our front yard, 
it definitely has a negative affect on the landscape. Maintainence of this facility will also be 
an imposition on our quality of life. 

Another concern is that the addition of this tower across the road from our home will affect 
the resale value of our property. No one would purchase our home, for the value we feel 
that it now has, if the proposed communication facility is installed. The main draw for our 
home would be the country setting with the adjacent pond. A 28O-foot tall tower will 
definitely detract. Our personal safety is a concern. In the past we have had several 
instances of high winds and macro bursts. Our concern is that the safety of our family will be 
put in jeopardy with the tower being located this closely to our home. 

In conclusion we ask you to please consider moving the location of this tower. We feel that 
the present location is entirely too close to our home. 

Sincerely, 

Darryl & Patricia Picket1 

Cc: Pike Legal Group c/o David A. Pike 


